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I am writing in support of authorizing civil action to protect minors from doxing. It is 
abhorrent, shameful, unprofessional and dangerous behavior for anyone to become a 
child’s bully and public tormentor. Recently and unacceptably, one of Maine’s own 
representatives, Libby, did so in an especially hurtful arena that invited an onslaught 
of commentary and encouraged negative attention on a child. Maine families should 
have an avenue to hold those responsible for these behaviors accountable. This kind 
of behavior doesn’t belong anywhere, and surely not in Maine, a state that prides 
itself on the strong, supportive communities we build and the freedom to live and let 
live. 


